
Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX 

From: Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, October 28, 2010 1 :33 PM 
'Dawn Williams' 

Subject: RE: Kaleden Acres 

Good Afternoon Dawn, 

Proposed road name "Resolute Road" for the Kaleden Acres project is approved. 

Joe Peterson 
District Development Technician 
Okanagan Shuswap DistrictjPenticton 
Email: Joe.Peterson@gov.bc.ca 
Ph250.490.2225 
WWW.TH.GOV.BC.CA/PERMITS 

From: Dawn Williams [mailto:dawnw@pilling.caJ 
Sent: Tuesday, October 26,201011:17 AM 
To: Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX 
Subject: FW: Kaleden Acres 

Can you please confirm if this road name has been approved? 

From: Dawn Williams 
Sent: August 19, 2010 9:53 AM 
To: 'Peterson, Joe J TRAN: EX' 
Subject: Kaleden Acres 

Morning Joe, 

Thanks for meeting with us and I hope all of the road issues we have now addressed to your satisfaction. 
would like the "Resolute Road" for the development. Can you please let me know if this is 

acceptable? 

I look forward to hearing back from you at earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Williams, Project Manager 

D.E. Pilling & Associates Ltd. 

#200 - 540 Groves Avenue, 

Kelowna BC VI Y 4Y7 

Tel (250) 763-2315 Cell (250) 215-4568 Fax (250) 763-6559 
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Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Stephen Juch [sjuch@rdos.bc.ca] 
Thursday, October 28, 2010 11:49 AM 
Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX 

Subject: RE: Kaleden Acres 

Joe, 

The Regional District has no objections to the proposed name. 

Stepfl-e,tf.. Juc.ft-, A-.Sc.. i. 
Subdivision Supervisor 
(250) 490-4133 

From: Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX fmailto:Joe.Peterson@gov.bc.caJ 
Sent: October-26-10 2:24 PM 
To: Keir, Chris TRAN:EXi Stephen Juch 
Cc: Wells, Gerry TRAN:EX 
Subject: FW: Kaleden Acres 

Gentlemen, 

Please see email from Dawn Williams regarding proposed road name for the Kaleden Acres Subdivision. 

Approve or Not Approve 

Joe Peterson 
District Development Technician 
Okanagan Shuswap DistrictjPenticton 
Email: Joe.Peterson@gov.bc.ca 
Ph250.490.2225 
WWW.TH.GOV.BC.CA/PERMITS 

From: Dawn Williams fmailto:dawnw@pilling.caJ 
Sent: Tuesday, October 26,2010 11:17 AM 
To: Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX 
Subject: FW: Kaleden Acres 

Can you please confirm if this road name has been approved? 

From: Dawn Williams 
Sent: August 19, 2010 9:53 AM 
To: 'Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX' 
Subject: Kaleden Acres 

Morning Joe, 
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Thanks for meeting with us and I hope all of the road issues we have now addressed to your satisfaction. 
would like the "Resolute Road" for the development. Can you please let me know ifthis is 

acceptable? 

I look forward to hearing back from you at earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Dawn Williams, Project Manager 

D.E. Pilling & Associates Ltd. 

#200 - 540 Groves Avenue, 

Kelowna BC VI Y 4Y7 

Tel (250) 763-2315 Cell (250) 215-4568 Fax (250) 763-6559 

Email <mailto:dawnw@pilling.ca>dawnw@pilling.ca 
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Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX 

From: Keir, Chris TRAN:EX 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Tuesday, October 26,20102:51 PM 
Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX; 'Stephen Juch' 
Wells, Gerry TRAN:EX 

Subject: RE: Kaleden Acres 

It's a wonderful name! 

C.J. (Chris) Keir 
Area Manager, Penticton/Summerland/Peachland 
Phone: 250-490-2248 
Cellular: 250-490-6134 
email: Chris.Keir@gov.bc.ca 

http://www.th.gov.bc.ca 

This e-mail is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
and/or privileged Information. Any review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this e-mail by persons 
or entities other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the 
sender immediately and delete the material from any computer. 

From: Peterson, Joe J TRAN:EX 
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 2:24 PM 
To: Keir, Chris TRAN:EX; 'Stephen Juch' 
Cc: Wells, Gerry TRAN:EX 
Subject: FW: Kaleden Acres 

Gentlemen, 

Please see email from Dawn Williams regarding proposed road name for the Kaleden Acres Subdivision. 

Approve or Not Approve 

Joe Peterson 
District Development Technician 
Okanagan Shuswap DistrictjPenticton 
Email: Joe.Peterson@gov.bc.ca 
Ph250.490.2225 
WWW.TH.GOV.BC.CA/PERMITS 

From: Dawn Williams [mailto:dawnw@pilling.cal 
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 11:17 AM 
To: Peterson, Joe J TRAN: EX 
Subject: FW: Kaleden Acres 

Can you please confirm if this road name has been approved? 

From: Dawn Williams 
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